
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/22/2017 8:30:03 AM
Subject: RE: Greenville County Republican Women

This event has been added to the calendar.
 
L-
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 9:37 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: Re: Greenville County Republican Women
 
​Add it for December 7th - 11:45 - 1:15

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 5:24 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Greenville County Republican Women 
 
Great. I just didn't know if there was anything I needed to add to the calendar
 
Get Outlook for iOS

On Wed, Jul 19, 2017 at 5:23 PM -0400, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

​This will be on December 7th. I'm working it out with her.

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 2:45 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Greenville County Republican Women 
 
Hey,
I am reviewing the schedule with Brandon and wanted to follow up with you regarding the Greenville County 
Republican Women event. Has a new date has been determined?
L-

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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